
 

  

Beaumont Amateur Hockey Association 

Newsletter 
 

In This Issue: 

 AGM  

 Upcoming Board Positions 

 WE NEED VOLUNTEERS! 

 Coaches Tournament 

 Congratulations! 

 Important Dates   

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  - FRIDAY MAY 10th 

The AGM will be held at 7:00pm on Friday May 10th at Le Centre 

Communautaire de Beaumont/Beaumont Community Center (CCBCC). 

 Scholarships will be awarded at this time to the deserving 

candidates.   

 Celebrate and recognize volunteers in our organization with 

Association Awards.    

 Review and reflect on the 2018/19 season.  

 Voice feedback and elect new board members for the season 

moving forward.  

 There will be a raffle for a FREE MEMBERSHIP open to all members 

in attendance!!!!  

                 Spring 2019 

A hockey team is like a puzzle; 
every piece is vital.   

 



 
The Beaumont Amateur Hockey Association CANNOT OPERATE without 

the ongoing commitment of many dedicated volunteers.  Please consider 
running for one of the following board positions that will be open or up 
for renewal at the Annual General Meeting in May.   Information about 
each position can be found on the website:  baha.ab.ca (Information tab, 
“About BAHA”).  You can also contact current board members to find out 

about each role and how YOU can have a huge impact on the day to day 

operations of Beaumont Hockey.  

  
 Vice President of On Ice Hockey Operations  
 Vice President of Off Ice Hockey Operations (One Year Term) 
 Secretary 
 Initiation Director 

 Atom Director 
 Bantam Director 
 Equipment Director 
 Fundraising Director 

 
If you are interested in a position, please submit your name as a 

candidate to the Nominations Committee at nominations@baha.ab.ca 

with a letter stating your intent to run for an open position. 
 

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING BOARD POSITIONS 
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COORDINATOR POSITIONS 
 

The Board is also currently recruiting volunteers for the Coordinator 
positions to support the 2019/20 season.  These include: 

 
 Social Media and Communications Coordinator 
 Volunteer Coordinator 
 Minor Hockey Week Coordinator 
 Raffle Coordinator  

 

Please email any current Board member to express your interest.   

 

NEW INFORMATION FOR VOLUNTEERS 
 

As an association, we value all of the time and effort that it takes to 
guide our teams in development on and off the ice.  For the upcoming 

season, Coaches and Managers will receive greater recognition as the 
primary drivers behind this success.  Head Coach and Team Manager 
positions will be granted full coverage of volunteer shifts for a season, 

regardless of how many children are registered in BAHA.  Assistant 
Coaches will be granted two shifts.  Co-Managers will be granted two 
shifts each.    

 

  



 

  COACHES TOURNAMENT 

On Saturday March 23rd,  BAHA held the Annual Coaches Tournament.  The 

day also featured an opportunity for players of many levels to challenge the 

coaches as part of our ongoing 40th Anniversary celebrations. Thanks again to 

all of the coaches who dedicate countless hours of time, energy and 

enthusiasm to our players.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Many of our young athletes were the victors at the Hockey Edmonton 
City Championships.  Congrats go out to the following teams, coaching 

staff and parents:   
 

 PeeWee Girls Team (Gold) 
 Novice Major 4 (Silver) 

 Midget 3 (Silver) 
 

 

 

 

  

CONGRATULATIONS BAHA TEAMS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVICE MAJOR 4 



 

 

 

BAHA 2019-2020 PLAYER REGISTRATION 

Registration for the 2019-2020 season will be Monday June 3rd. Further 

information regarding registration will be made available on the website 

in May.  Be sure to register early! 

IMPORTANT DATES!!! 
 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

The Annual Ice Breaker Classic 

Golf Tournament will be held at 

the Eagle Rock Golf Course again 

this August.  Date confirmation will 

be available soon.    Registration 

will open in May. Dust off your 

clubs and get your teams 

organized!!  

 

 

 

 

 

AA COACH APPLICATIONS 

BAHA is now accepting 

applications for Peewee AA, 

Bantam AA and Midget AA 

coaches.  Applications must be 

submitted by June 1st to 

president@baha.ab.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


